TRU COVID-19 Flash Alert

COVID-19 — Relief relating to SSF Contributions

Ministry of Finance on 29 March 2020 announced the relief measures relating to contributions to the Social Security Fund (SSF) stating that the
Government of Nepal will deposit the contributions for the month of Chaitra 2076 (mid-March to mid-April 2020) on behalf of those employers and
employees who are registered with the SSF and affected by COVID 19 pandemic.

PKF Nepal’s Comments
Above measure announced by Ministry of Finance, GON is a significant relief to those entities and contributors registered with the SSF and affected by COVID-19 pandemic
(clarity on type or list of registered entities/contributors eligible to receive such benefit is expected to be announced soon by SSF).

PKF TR Upadhya & Co., 124 Lal Colony Marg, Lal Durbar, Kathmandu, Nepal
Phone: +977 1 4410927 | 4420026 | Fax: +977 1 4413307 | Email: trunco@ntc.net.np | www.pkf.trunco.com.np

PKF TR Upadhya & Co. is a member firm of the PKF International Limited family of legally independent firms and does not accept any responsibility or liability for the actions or
inactions of any individual member or correspondent firm or firms


mailto:trunco@ntc.net.np
http://www.pkf.trunco.com.np/

